
RANGELEY WATER DISTRICT 
 RANGELEY, MAINE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING TO APPROVE 
$439,000 DRINKING WATER STATE REVOLVING 

LOAN FUND BOND AND BOND ANTICIPATION NOTE 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Trustees of the Rangeley Water District will meet at the Rangeley 

Water District, 15 Vernon Bean Way, Rangeley, Maine on December 13, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. to 

consider the adoption of a resolution to authorize the issuance and delivery of a Revenue Bond 

issued by the Rangeley Water District in an amount up to $439,000 to mature not more than 30 

years from issuance, to be sold to the Maine Municipal Bond Bank of which amount $197,000 is 

expected to be forgiven by the Bond Bank, (conditional upon compliance with any Maine’s 

Department of Health and Human Services and/or Drinking Water State Revolving Loan Fund 

requirements) leaving $242,000 to be repaid by the District, and pending the issuance of that 

$439,000 Revenue Bond, to authorize the issuance and delivery of a $439,000 Bond Anticipation 

Note, to be sold to Maine Municipal Bond Bank, all to provide funding to complete Haley Pond 

water main replacement and stream crossing.  The public is invited to attend and comment.  

Written comments received before the meeting will be considered. 

 


